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Mr. A. Aguire
. 1738 Canyon Drive
? #307
} Los Angeles, CA 90028

Dear Mr. Aquire:

Thank you for your recent letter to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Region V office. We are forwarding your letter to
our Headquarters office in Washington, D.C., for inclusion in

_ the appropriate public docket file so that others interested in
_ this matter can be' aware of your views.
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James G. Hanchett
Public Affairs Officer
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